
It is with sadness that Tracey Nicholls and Daryl Kelly announce the peaceful 
passing of their mother

Pauline Ann NICHOLLS
on September 18th, 2024

We will celebrate her life at the «Le Centre Funéraire de Nyon», route de 
Clémenty 4, 1260 Nyon, on Tuesday, October 1st, 2024 at 14 h 00.
No flowers please, a donation to the RAF Benevolant Fund was her last wish.

«The miracle is that life continues, 
the sadness is that we do not.»

(Anon)


